
To whom this may concern,

I am writing to object to the building of a Crematorium on The Wetlands N21.

There are so many children & adults who use this park regularly for sports, fun, getting fresh air etc… I have no 
idea why Enfield would opt to put a Crematorium in this space instead of something useful for the residents of 
this area.

We have already been lumped with bus stops up this road! I think you need to think of the welfare of the people 
instead.

Your sincerely,


